



HONORING MEMORIAL DAY



As you gathered with your friends and family this past weekend, we hope you took a moment to remember our fellow Americans who made the choice to serve our country in the military, and then made the ultimate sacrifice to protect the freedoms we enjoy. To veterans and active members of the military - thank you.

LEADER VIEWS



KEP began preparing for how to deal with a crisis 10 years ago. Read how President Bob Oborn has handled the public health crisis at KEP for the past 2 months, and the value of an investment in training that paid off.

Read More in Our Leaderviews Blog

ANNIVERSARIES



When Dorothy Stein joined KEP a stamp was \$0.15, a gallon of gas was \$0.86 (a penny more than a dozen eggs), and a new house was just \$71,800! While a lot has changed over the years, Dorothy's commitment to KEP and our customers has never wavered! Congratulations and thank you to Dorothy, and to all of the amazing people celebrating anniversaries, from 2 years to 41:

- Dorothy Stein Winesburg 41 years on 5/14
- Gary Denning Kent 20 years on 5/22
- Wendie Stefanko Mogadore 17 years on 5/21
- Wilma Schlabach Winesburg 13 years on 5/14 • Candas Riffle - Winesburg - 3 years on 5/1
- Joseph Williamson Kent 3 years on 5/30
- Bobbie Cupples Winesburg 2 years on 5/2

Read More in Our Leaderviews Blog

TEAM MEMBER SPOTLIGHT



This month we are pleased to put a well-deserved spotlight on the ENTIRE KEP team. As the world changed with a public health crisis, every single person on our team stepped in and stepped up to develop new products and solutions within nearly impossible timeframes. We "lean"ed heavily on our processes to guide our relentless efforts, and are excited to share some amazing stories soon!

Read More in Our Leaderviews Blog











Phone: 1-800-331-4762 | Fax: 330-673-1351 | <u>www.kentelastomer.com</u>